Jeffrey Fischbach

From:

Eric Hudak

Sent:

Friday, March 3, 2023 1:57 PM Jeffrey Fischbach; Ross Haddow

To: **Subject:**

FW: Class 'N' Form Received for 857 Grand Avenue (Billy's)

FYI...

From: Eric Hudak

Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 1:57 PM

To: Simon Taghioff <simon.taghioff@gmail.com>

Cc: ZLU Committee <zlu@summithillassociation.org>; director@summithillassociation.org

Subject: RE: Class 'N' Form Received for 857 Grand Avenue (Billy's)

Hello Simon and others,

Thanks for confirming receipt of Mr. Spearman's District Council Notification form.

Good to "meet" you Maggie. I look forward to working with you in your new capacity and will reach back out to you next week to set up a meeting.

Eric

(651) 266-9132



Eric Hudak Licensing Manager Dept. of Safety and Inspections 375 Jackson Street, Suite 200 SAINT PAUL Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806 P: 651 266-9132

From: Simon Taghioff <simon.taghioff@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 11:01 AM

To: Eric Hudak < Eric. Hudak@ci.stpaul.mn.us >

Cc: ZLU Committee <zlu@summithillassociation.org>; director@summithillassociation.org

Subject: Class 'N' Form Received for 857 Grand Avenue (Billy's)

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Eric,

I wanted to confirm we have received Mr. Spearman's Class 'N' License District Council Form, relating to a prospective application for various licenses for 857 Grand Avenue, i.e. Billy's.

I also wanted to introduce Maggie Wenger, our new Zoning & Land Use Committee Chair, who will be your primary point of contact on this and other licensing matters from here on out as I transition to the role of President.